
origins of immigrants, and to uphold rapprochement 
among communities. This moral contract is now part of 
Quebec's activities in matters of selection, reception and 
integration. 

Our knowledge base of information about how best to 
facilitate integration will be expanded through new 
research and demonstration projects. Policy work will 
promote co-operation in addressing the question of 
labour market access for newcomers, particularly with 
respect to the problems associated with barriers to 
recognition of foreign skills and basic labour market 
orientation needs. More emphasis will be placed on 
public education policies concerning integration and 
immigration in general. Government leadership in this 
area can go a long way toward creating a more 

welcoming environment for new arrivals. The potential 
for further co-operation in the area of immigrant 
integration and newcomer settlement between the 
federal govern`ment and provincial governments will be 
developed. This work will focus on the elimination of 
any overlaps in services and better role clarification in 
the interest of good client service. Finally, the links 
between immigrant integration and the process of 
citizenship acquisition will be better defined. It should 
be noted that under the Canada-Quebec Accord, the 
federal government has withdrawn from providing 
integration services in Quebec, which is now the 
responsibiliiy of that province. Under the Accord, 
services provided by Quebec must correspond to those 
offered in the rest of the country. 
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